State of Idaho
DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES

Eastern Region « 900 N SKYLINE DR STE A « IDAHO FALLS, ID 83402-1718
Phone: (208)525-7161 » Fax: (208)525-7177 » Website: www.idwr.idaho.gov

Brad Little Gary Spackman
Governor Director

August 28, 2020

LAMBROSE-FITZSIMMONS FAMILY TRUST
5 ESUNSET WAY
CARSON CITY NV 89703

RE:  Change in Ownership Water Right No. 22-133D, 22-191, 22-526A, 22-527A, 22-554B, 22-555B
Dear Sir/ Madam:

The Department of Water Resources acknowledges receipt of your Notice of Change in Water Right
Ownership.

Our review of your notice indicates that additional information is required before we can process the
change. The information required is indicated below:

¥+ Additional Filing Fee: According to our review all six of the water rights listed above will require
a split, therefore an additional filing fee is required. Please review the maps attached and if you
agree please submit an additional $450.00 (6 X $100 = $600 - $150 = $450). Also your cover letter
mentioned removing some points of diversion (POD) on the maps attached please clearly identify
the PODs you would like removed. Mail hardcopies of the maps identifying the points you would
like removed from your water right and the department will remove them at the same time the
ownership is updated.

Because the Department cannot process the ownership change without proper documentation/fees, we
will hold any action on your notice pending receipt of the necessary information/fees. If we do not
receive the necessary information/ fees within 30 days we will return your notice and all attachments and
your notice will not be processed.

Please note that Section 42-248, Idaho Code, requires you or the owner of this water right to maintain
current ownership and address records on file with the department. Forms to file a change of
ownership of a water right and/or a change in the address of the water right owner are available from
any department office, or at the department’s website at: www.idwr.idaho.gov.

Please feel free to contact the Department if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Jonie Barg
Technical Records Specialist



